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John Skousen Interviews with SHRM to Discuss California
Overtime

News

9.25.23


In an interview with SHRM, John Skousen shares his insight on California’s overtime rules, which

may supersede the U.S. Department of Labor’s proposed rule on overtime pay. John explains that it’s

important to understand that federal law does not preempt state law on overtime pay.

To read the article visit SHRM.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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